
   
  
   

  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

      
 

   
 

            
            
           

 
 

            
            

             
           

     

 
 
 

   
     

       
 
 
 
 

Ross Township Board
 
12086 M-89
 

Richland, MI 49083
 
269-731-4888
 

Notice 

To the Residents of Ross Township: 

Please take Notice: 

The August 11, 2015 Regular Meeting of the Ross Township Board 
has been cancelled and rescheduled for Monday, August 10, 2015 at 7:00 
P.M. at the Ross Township Hall: 12086 M-89, Richland, MI 49083. 

Ross Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services at the 
meeting/hearing to individuals with disabilities such as signers for the hearing impaired 
and audiotapes of printed materials being considered, upon notice to the Township. 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the 
Township Clerk as designated below. 

ROSS TOWNSHIP BOARD:
 
Monica Markillie, Ross Township Clerk
 

269.731.4888 12086 M-89, Richland, Michigan 49083
 


